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Our Vision

Our Mission

To balance the individual and the collective in everything we do -
providing personalised education suited to the needs of each student

while emphasising the importance of collaboration and shared growth. 

In doing so, to nurture compassionate, well-balanced young adults with
the hard and soft skills necessary to succeed wherever life takes them. 

To be recognised as a leading provider of education that
balances academics with holistic human development, rooted in

a caring and community-centric environment. 



Dear Parents,

We have had a fantastic start to Term 3.2, and it’s been wonderful to see all students return with

enthusiasm and energy. A particular highlight this week was the Early Years Talent Show, where our

youngest learners truly shone. From colouring and singing to catwalks, block building, and dancing, it was

a pleasure to watch their creativity and confidence on full display. A special thank you to the parents who

came along and supported all the performers with such warmth and encouragement.

We have also enjoyed three successful school trips this week. On Tuesday, Year 3 visited Zen Ceramics -

read on in this newsletter to find out more about their experience. Today, our Early Years students

headed off on their own exciting trip to Putrajaya Wetlands Studios, while Year 2 explored the Islamic Art

Museum and the Children’s Library. We look forward to sharing more details about these enriching

experiences in next week’s newsletter.

On Thursday morning, we were pleased to welcome Reception parents to a presentation about preparing

their children for the transition to Year 1. The session offered insights into both the academic and social

expectations of the upcoming school year, along with practical strategies for supporting learning at home

over the summer. It was lovely to see so much engagement and thoughtful discussion from our parent

community. 

In other news, our Spelling Bee is now in full swing! The Heats have begun, and it’s been inspiring to see

students across year groups demonstrating their spelling knowledge. The Semi Finals are scheduled for

next week, and we can’t wait to see how the competition progresses.

Also looking ahead to next week, a kind reminder that students in Year 1 and above will be taking their

GL assessments in Maths and English. These assessments help us measure the progress each child has

made over the academic year and guide us in how best to support their continued development. There is

no need for any revision or extra preparation at home - just encourage your child to do their best, get a

good night’s sleep, and for those in Year 2 and above, please ensure devices are fully charged and

headphones are ready to go.

Kind regards,

Katherine Mustoe
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What have we been learning this week

x

We began to work on diary writing in English this
week. The children learnt about formal and

informal language, time connectives and the
writer’s point of view.

In Maths, Year 4 started our Shape unit with a
focus on angles, before exploring the different

types of triangles and quadrilaterals.
Our new IPC unit: ‘Temples, Tombs and Treasure’
had an interesting Entry Point that involved both
Ms Pearline’s presentation about her experience
in Egypt and the children making papyrus. After

that, the children have explored the civilsations of
Ancient Egypt and Ancient Sumer.

Year 1 started this half term with creating the magic toy
maker! Students made toys from arts and craft

materials. This week students have been investigating
the different between toys from today and the past,

they carried out interviews!
In English students have been learning about singular

and plural and using these words in their writing.
Students have also been learning about writing a news

report. 
In Math students have been learning about money,

focusing on coins and notes. Understanding that each
coin and note has a different value. 

In Term 3.2, our theme is Let’s Have a

Party! Our little learners will dive into

the fun of nursery rhymes with Pat-a-

Cake, building vocabulary and enjoying

rhythm. In Maths, they’ll explore the

number 5 through counting songs, finger

play, and hands-on activities. Through

the IEYC unit, children will celebrate

special moments like birthdays and

starting school, discovering the joy of

parties and friendships.

This week in Year 3, we had an exciting start to
 the week when we visited Zen Ceramic studies as part of

 our Entry Point for IPC. Year 3 had a fantastic time showing
their creative sides and, as always, represented our school

extremely well. We have been learning about our new topic in
IPC ‘Young Entrepreneurs’ and enjoyed discussing how we

earn and spend money!

In English, we are learning about biographies. We have read a
variety of biographies and identified their features. We have

become experts in our collaborative work and discussing
these ideas.

In Maths, we are continuing with our time unit. We have 
been looking specifically at hours and minutes, 

duration (including start and end times) and 
minutes and seconds. 

In Literacy, we dived into The Enormous Turnip
through our Once Upon a Time IEYC theme. Students

predicted the endings, retold stories with actions, and
explored characters and settings.

In Maths, we visualized, built, and mapped—focusing
on repeating patterns and creative constructions.

Our IEYC entry point kicked off on Monday! We
explored pushes and pulls, shopped at our Mini

Market, and grew our own veggies.
Thank you for making our EY Talent Show the talk of
the school! We also had an amazing time visiting the
Wetland Studios – it was such a memorable learning

experience!

 Recharge, relax, and get ready for another magical
week ahead!

This week, we kicked off the Spelling Bee heats and
the children showed great enthusiasm—well done

to everyone for trying their best! In Maths, we
explored Statistics, learning to create tallies, tables,
pictograms, and diagrams. In English, we began our

unit on "Traditional Tales from Different Cultures"
by comparing different versions of Hansel and
Gretel, with plans to write our own Malaysian-
inspired tale. In IPC, we launched "The Stories

People Tell" with a Knowledge Harvest, exploring
myths, legends, and artefacts. We’re especially

excited to end the week with our school trip to the
Islamic Art Museum Malaysia!



PE

What have we been learning this week
Year 5

Mandarin

Year 6

Bahasa Melayu

Music

EYFS (Nursery): Basic Verbs
EYFS (Reception): 喜欢 + Verbs 

Year 1 Beginner: Greeting and Family
Year 1 Advance: My Family

Year 2 Beginner: This is My School Bag
Year 2 Advance: Transportation

Year 3 Beginner: Colour (Grammar: 但是)
Year 3 Advance: My Classmates

Year 4 Beginner: My Room
Year 4 Advance: Measure Word

Year 5 Beginner: My Bag
Year 5 Advance: My Puppy’s Weekends

Year 6 Beginner: Grammar ⼜......⼜ and 不仅....还.....
Year 6 Advance: I Eat with a Bowl

This week, Nursery did not have PE lessons due
to other scheduled events. In Reception, students

were introduced to the new unit: Basic
Gymnastics, where they explored fundamental

shapes, jumps, and rolls. In KS1, students began
a new unit called Games. They explored a variety

of fun and engaging activities, including Rock-
Paper-Scissors Tag, Hot Pizza Relay, and Mango

Mango Mango tag games.
In KS2, students began their swimming unit with

an ongoing swimming assessments and were
grouped according to their ability levels

EY focused on marching in tempo and
counting up to a medium tempo.

KS1 explored jungle music and created
movements (walking and clapping) to form

a circle without speaking, helping build
trust and connection among them.

KS2 focused on their major assessment,
working on rhythm patterns and

background sound effects.

EYFS: Nombor dan Bentuk (Numbers and Shapes)
Year 1: Masa Bermain (Play Time) 

Year 2: Di Sekolah (At School)
Year 3: Melawat ke Zoo (Visit the Zoo) 
Year 4: Pakaian (Clothes & accessory) 

Year 5: Pakaian Kita (Our Clothes) 
Year 6: Bercuti dan Melancong (Holiday & Travel)

Year 6 started this week with IPC Entry
point for They see the world like this unit.
Followed by knowledge harvest about the

impression of Malaysia. Finally we analyzed
impressionism art ,particularly on Claude

Monet.
For English, we started learning about

biography writing for this half term. We did
interviews with classmates and learned the

features of a biography writing. For
reading, we continued with A Wrinkle in

Time.
For math, we continued with angles and

circle this week under the Shape Unit.

This week in Year 5, we launched our new IPC unit
on myths and legends with an exciting entry point—

students came dressed up as characters from
famous myths and legends! They shared their
costumes and stories, helping us dive into the

world of ancient tales and heroic adventures. In
English, we are reading The Great Kapok, a

powerful story about saving the rainforest. The
students will write informal letter and focus on

how language can be used to influence others. Our
grammar focus is on using the present perfect
tense, such as “She has climbed the tree,” and

understanding how it differs from the simple past
tense. In Maths, we are learning how to add and

subtract decimals, even when they have different
numbers of decimal places. We are also looking at

decimal sequences and learning to spot and
continue patterns.







Future Pathways



Future Pathways



🌟 This Week in EAL 🌟

It has been another exciting and productive week in our EAL classes, with all year groups engaging in
wonderful learning experiences. 😊

Year 1 explored the topic of gardens and enjoyed reading related stories, where they practiced
answering reading comprehension questions. They also enhanced their sentence writing skills by
using sentence starters to build more complete and structured sentences. 🌱📖

Year 2 dived into the fascinating world of the ocean, learning about how plastics can harm sea life.
They particularly enjoyed writing about an octopus and working in pairs to complete two cloze texts.
It was a great week of collaborative and meaningful learning! 🌊🐙

Years 3 and 4 focused on the structure and features of diary entries and recipe writing. They
identified key elements of each writing type and had the opportunity to create their own,
demonstrating strong understanding and creativity. ✍📔📝

Years 5 and 6 also worked on diary entries. They examined the features in detail, drafted their ideas,
and developed them into complete diary entries. It was inspiring to see how their writing reflected
personal voice and emotional expression. 📘🖊

A highlight across all classes continues to be our Word of the Day activity. Each day, students learn a
new word and translate it into their home language, promoting multilingualism and language
awareness in our classroom community. Before leaving the classroom, students are asked to recall
the word as an exit question. Additionally, we provide translated learning objectives to ensure all our
multilingual learners have a clear understanding of each lesson’s goals. 🌍💬📚

Well done to all our amazing students for their continuous effort and enthusiasm! 💪🎉





The students explored the concept of ‘Nature’ focusing specifically on flowers as
both a visual and symbolic element. Their work challenged traditional boundaries
through the use of mixed media, layered surfaces, and fragmented compositions,
effectively representing themes of growth, fragility, and transformation. 
Building on their previous investigations, students will continue to examine botanical
forms through in-depth artist research, observational drawing, and media
experimentation. Their sustained focus on flowers offers a rich platform for personal
interpretation and creative development. 
In their compositions, the theme of ‘Nature’ is explored through the lens of "Beyond
Borders," with flowers at the centre. The artworks employ monochrome pencil shading
alongside selective color to create a compelling contrast between vibrant life and
fading forms. Through layered textures and tonal depth, the pieces evoke both beauty
and ephemerality. The symbolic use of flowers extends beyond visual and ecological
interpretations, providing a strong conceptual base for further artistic exploration in
the students’ ILOS ISP ARTIST journey. 



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Nursery

N

Reception
L

Year 1D

Reception
J

Nursery
R

Year 2D

Year 2C Year 3A



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Year 5S Year 6V

Year 6G

Year 3H Year 4S

Year 4P Year 5N



EAL STUDENTS
OF THE WEEK

Year 6G

KS2

KS1



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

Y2 Expanded noun phrases by
Anjali



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

Y2 Expanded noun phrases by
Saachwin



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

Y2 Expanded noun phrases by
Caeson



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

Y2 Expanded noun phrases by
Juno



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

Y2 Expanded noun phrases by
Manhveer



Student 
Showcase
Congratulations!

By Mia Mary Nikulele (Year 6)
The Importance of wearing ID Tag in school

You can access the video here:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vv8cwTHcVw

OqS4VaTg5H_BADcVWW02-o/view?
usp=drive_link

Click
here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vv8cwTHcVwOqS4VaTg5H_BADcVWW02-o/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vv8cwTHcVwOqS4VaTg5H_BADcVWW02-o/view?usp=drive_link


A huge thank you to Ms. Rathy - a parent of a Primary Council &
School Council member, Pranav - for donating a hydroponics kit
to our school. This will not only support our ESG strategy moving
forward but also be of great interest to our students during next
week's STEAM week.

ESG UPDATE



Year 3 Trip

The Clay Adventures of Year 3 at Zen Ceramic Studies!
On Tuesday, Year 3 enjoyed a fantastic trip to Zen Ceramic

Studies. They spent the day participating in a variety of
interactive, hands on and, sometimes, messy activities!

First up, Year 3 had the opportunity to mould their own clay
cups or bowls, focussing on making them smooth and stable.

Then, they had fun painting tiny clay animals and thinking
carefully about the colour and design. In both activities, their
concentration and originality was evident and their teachers

are super proud of their efforts. 
Year 3 loved their clay adventures and we can’t wait to share

the finished pieces once they’re fired and ready!







Birthday Week

Happy Birthday 
Uzayr

Manhveer
Larissa



1,994

2,546 2,493

2,364

HOUSE POINTS

This week’s
winner: BK



28 April  U14 FOOTBALL WITH APIS (HOST)

15 May U15 girls volleyball @tiskl

20 May U11 boys and girls hi five volleyball @IGB

22 May U15 boys volleyball @IGB

29 May U13 boys and girls badminton @tiskl

29 May PRIMARY SWIMMING @IGB

31 May  U15 boys and girls badminton @IGB

11th June Secondary Badminton Friendly

18th June U13 boys, U11 girls Football Friendly

Term 3 fixture days



https://forms.gle/gzZGWgfPNh4LKfqE8







Top up your child’s Vircle
account today!

A kind reminder to please top up your child’s
Vircle account so that they can purchase

breakfast and lunch at school. 

If their account runs low, they can still collect
food coupons from the Finance Office — but
a quick top-up keeps everything hassle-free. 

Top up your child’s Vircle
account today!

A kind reminder to please top up your child’s
Vircle account so that they can purchase

breakfast and lunch at school. 

If their account runs low, they can still collect
food coupons from the Finance Office — but
a quick top-up keeps everything hassle-free. 



REGISTER HERE

Straits International School Rawang students of all ages are
invited to take part in the Faber-Castell Young Artist Award

2025 competition. We have many talented artists within
our school community, so it would be fantastic for our

amazing school to contribute. In addition, this year's theme
- Inspire a Sustainable, Innovative Future - links not only

with our ESG initiative but also with our STEAM aspirations.
Good luck to everyone who chooses to take part, and let us

know if you win!

https://www.activelearningacademy.net/straits-holiday-camps
https://youngartistaward.my/




We love celebrating our students’ achievements—big and small! 🏆🎉 If
your child has something to share, let us know, and we’ll feature them
on our Celebration Board in ClassDojo!

📩 Send us email at straitsmarketing@rawangsisgroup.edu.my:

✔ Your child's name
✔ Competition Name:
✔ Their achievement
✔ A photo

Let’s inspire and encourage each other to grow beyond! 💙✨





NEW STREETS UPDATES

GROUND
FLOOR

KS1: Little Explorers’ Lane Canteen: Foodie Walkway

EY: First Steps Street



FIRST
FLOOR

KS2: Discovery Avenue Boardroom: Leadership Lane

MFL: Diversity Street

NEW STREETS UPDATES



SECOND
FLOOR

Eng/Hums: Inspiration Avenue Sci/Maths: Innovation Drive

Art/Music/PE: Creativity Way

NEW STREETS UPDATES







Are you on the Green team?

Whenever you walk into the class or the hallways, you see all these familiar green posters
with the phrase, “Are you on the Green team?’’ What is this? Who put this here? What does
this mean?

Well, for those who don’t know, the school and the ESG committee have created a survey
with the QR code attached to the green poster across the whole school. The survey aims to
collect how many of us as a member of the community are contributing to not only the
principles of ESG, but to save the environment, even if it is the most minor action like
turning off the light before leaving the classroom.

You can use your iPad or a mobile phone to scan the QR code, fill in the survey and post
photos of you saving the environment!

If you scan the QR code and fill in the details, you may even be awarded with a ‘I’m On The
Green Team’ badge, assuming that you can prove that you really are helping us to meet our
sustainability goals.

Moreover, the ESG committee has also devised a plan, encouraging all students to
participate in our gardening activity. Our school is the perfect place to decorate with plants
and an innovative way to show how we could reuse waste. A box will be placed around the
school and students must clean and dry their seeds from fruits etc. and put them into the
box. Using these seeds, cans or plastic bottles collected from the canteen will be used as
flower pots. 

Together as a community, we can save the earth and the environment.

Don’t forget to fill in the survey.



ARE YOU ON THE
GREEN TEAM?

Yes

https://forms.office.com/r/stWrf2gvZU


Straits International School Rawang



Straits International School Rawang



We are a
nut free
School

Thank you for your
cooperation in keeping
all our students safe



PLEASE 
DON’T FEED

THE MONKEYS
NEAR THE 

SCHOOL

PLEASE 
DON’T FEED

THE MONKEYS
NEAR THE 

SCHOOL







AMAZING
LEARNING











THANK 
YOU 


